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New York’s Republican Congressional Delegation is 
calling on Attorney General Merrick Garland to 
investigate what they say is Governor Kathy Hochul’s 
use of tax dollars to purchase COVID-19 test kits from 



one of her biggest campaign donors.
The Representatives claim that on the same day the 
Governor declared a state of emergency to address 
hospital capacity and staffing shortages, she was able 
to side-step the state-mandated competitive bidding 
process, along with State Comptroller oversight, and 
grant a no-bid contract to Digital Gadgets the same day 
their proposal was received.
In their letter, the Republicans claim Digital Gadgets 
sold Hochul millions of tests at approximately twice the 
price per test paid by other states.

You can read their letter below:






